
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Memorandum Circular No. 16-003 Filing Fees for Merger 
Notification and Review 

NOTE: The effectivity of the PCC Memorandum Circular 2016-003 or Mandatory 
Notification Filing Fee has been moved to 24 January 2017 based on the Office of 
the National Administrative Registry (ONAR) requirement. 

For your compliance. 

================================================================
==================== 

The Philippine Competition Commission issues Memorandum Circular 16-003, 
implementing the filing fee requirement of Php 250,000.00 for merger notification 
and review starting Jan. 14, 2017. 

As approved by the Commission on Dec. 22, 2016 and published on broadsheets with 
general circulation on Dec. 29, 2016, the fees are based on the Implementing Rules 
and Regulations of RA 10667 Sec. 5a. 

Terms and conditions apply, as attached: 

REFERENCE: 
Penelope P. Endozo 
publicaffairs@phcc.gov.ph 
Public Affairs Division 
Philippine Competition Commission 
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